
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Flint                              Term:   Summer 2                                   

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us out and about! 
 

Flint began the term with the Jubilee picnic 

at Love Lane where there were an array of 

stalls manned by Castle pupils from all 

classes. Students enjoyed sitting in the warm 

sunshine eating the picnics they prepared.  

 

In June, Flint class, alongside many of the 

other students at Post-16, sat their Maths and 

English assessments. We are so proud of all of 

our students and are really pleased with their 

achievements. The results will be confirmed 

at the beginning of the summer holidays.  

As part of the PSHE programme, students 

have been discussing healthy relationships, 

break-ups and acceptable and 

unacceptable behaviours. For PE, they have 

played team sports, worked out in the gym or 

joined Jess and the Just Dance team. 

 

Ciara, Neah and Amy were in the excellent 

Drama production written by Anna about the 

Castle Covid experience and performed on 

the Bandstand in Victoria Park. We all went 

out on our end of year trip driven by our very 

own Headmaster (Thank you Jon!). The 

students were very patient and after a long 

wait for our access passes, we managed to 

get some turns on the Vampire ride, the 

Gruffalo and the high swings. Credit must be 

given to Hakim who braved the front of the 

rollercoaster with Jon. Later in the term, we all 

walked over to Greenham Common where, 

upon arrival, we enjoyed a drink and a cake 

at the Control Tower café.  

 

Of course, the event of the term has got to 

be the prom. Chrissie and staff waited for the 

students to go home before going to town on 

the decorations. Post-16 looked almost as 

fabulous as the students! There was a lovely 

spread of food (our very own Ibrahima 

prepared both the fruit platter and the salad) 

and there were disco lights, music and lots of 

dancing. We took lots of photos and will be 

sending them on shortly! 

 

  

  

                                                     

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Back to school – Monday 5th September 

 

We would like to thank you for all of your support 

this year. 

Wishing you all a wonderful summer! 

The Flint Team: 

Maryjane, Jess, Chris and Siân. 

 


